
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the directions issued on 27 July 2022 and advise that the Activ Action Team (ATT) wishes 
to attend the hearing by video link using Microsoft Teams.  
 
The ATT acknowledges that the deadline for interested parties was 5pm (AEST) on Wednesday, 3 
August and kindly asks for the Full Bench's consideration given the timing of its decision in respect of 
the 14 witness statements filed by Our Voice Australia, which was ruled on 4 August 2022. We were 
unable to respond until we were informed of that decision.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Amy Clark (on behalf of the AAT)  
 
--  

  
  

    

Activ Action Team  
Advocating for and with those affected by 
the proposed closure of Activ worksites 
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